Nicola Gunn

From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 January 2020 08:28

To: planning

Subject: 3/2019/1131 - 1 Lower Lane

Categories: Yellow Category

Notice: Email have been cleaned of potential threats by TX

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

In relation to the above planning application Longridge Town Council would like to make the following comments:

Assurances should be obtained so that the occupancy of the property does not exceed more than one
person. There also appears to be no storage facility for refuse bins.

Andrea Pownall
Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

T: 01772 782461
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P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP



